




Personnel Folder (eOPF). Upon retirement, SHROs must forward all original copies ofFLTCIP 
same-sex domestic partner documentation to OPM along with the retirement application. 

Application for FL TCIP - Same-sex domestic partner FL TCIP benefits may only be obtained by 
submitting an enrollment application directly to FL TCIP. Individuals interested in participation 
must first submit the required Declaration to the employee's servicing personnel office and then 
contact FL TCIP. Information regarding FL TCIP enrollment may be obtained on the Internet at 
www.ltcfeds.com. 

For additional information, frequently asked questions are attached. 

REFERENCES: 18 U.S.C. § 1001; Memorandum for the Heads of Executive Departments and 
Agencies, "Federal Benefits and Non-Discrimination," dated June 17, 2009; 5 U.S.C. § 9001 (5) 
(D); Presidential Memorandum, dated June 2, 2010, "Extension of Benefits to Same-Sex 
Domestic Partners of Federal Employees"; and Federal Register, Vol. 75, No. 104, page 30267. 

OFFICE OF POLICY AND BENEFITS: OPBservices@doc.gov 

Attachments: 

1. Declaration of Domestic Partnership form
2. Frequently Asked Questions
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